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APPOINTMENT

Approving the appointment of Judith S. Black, M.D., to serve as a Member of the Area Agency
on Aging Advisory Council for a term to expire December 31, 2009.

In Council F‘C»L)V‘UQ [Q_:,/ a0 , 2007,
Read and approved by Motion of Council.

A,

Rich Fitzgefald
President of Council

Attest: _ Q\ »/Q/\—\, (mm

~ John Mascio
Chief Clerk of Council
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OFFICE OF THE CHIEF EXECUTIVE % Z ‘07
Gounty of Allegheny

DAN ONORATO 101 COURTHOUSE + 436 GRANT STREET i
CHIEF EXECUTIVE PITTSBURGH, PA 15219 ALLEGHENY COUNTY COUNCIL
PHONE (412) 350-6500 ¢ FAX (412) 350-6512

January 18, 2007 ‘07 JAN 18 aml 1155

Honorable President and Members
Allegheny County Council

119 Courthouse

Pittsburgh, PA 15219

Dear Council Members:

Please find the attached resume of Judith S. Black, M.D., whom I am
recommending for appointment to the Area Agency on Aging Advisory Council.

This Council was established by the County to monitor, evaluate and comment on
all plans, programs, hearings and community actions which affect older citizens and
represent their interests to public officials and public and private agencies. I am
recommending that Dr. Black serve a three year term, ending on December 31, 2009.

Dr. Black has served as the Medical Director for Senior Products at Highmark,
Inc. since 1998. She also currently serves as a faculty member of the Consortium Ethics
Program and is a Clinical Associate Professor of Medicine at the University of Pittsburgh
School of Medicine.

I appreciate your consideration, and ask you to act on this appointment as quickly
as possible. Dr. Black will make herself available for review before the appropriate
committee if members of Council wish to speak with her.

an Onorato

CC:  Judith S. Black, M.D.



JUDITH S. BLACK, M.D., M.H. A

Since 1998, Dr. Black has been the Medical Director for Senior Products at Highmark, Inc., an
independent licensee of the Blue Cross and Blue Shield Association. A practicing geriatrician,
she provides the medical expertise and leadership that helps Highmark enhance and coordinate
the care of older adults. Dr. Black brings 30 years of medical experience to her position and also
holds a master’s degree in health administration. She serves as a faculty member of the
Consortium Ethics Program and is a Clinical Associate Professor of Medicine at the University
of Pittsburgh School of Medicine. Dr. Black works collaboratively in the community with
numerous organizations advocating for seniors at the local and state level.
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OFFICE OF THE COUNTY COUNCIL
ROOM 119 » 436 GRANT STREET PITTSBURGIH, l’lENI\.é.é\;I.V,&NIA 15219
412.350.6490 « 412.350.6499 (FAX)

January 30, 2007

Judith S. Black, M.D., M.H.A.
Fifth Avenue / P 2507
Pittsburgh, PA 15222

Dear Ms. Black:

This is to inform you that an Appointment Review Commitiee Meeting has been scheduled for 4:00
PM, Thursday, February 8, 2007 in Conference Room One, 119 County Courthouse.

Your presence has been requested to discuss your nomination for appointment to the Area Agency on
Aging Advisory Council.

If you have any questions regarding this please contact me at 412-350-6495.

Sincerely,

ohn Mascio
Chief Clerk
Allegheny County Council
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OFFICE OF THE COUNTY COUNCIL

Tonnty of Dllegheny

ROOM 119 # 436 GRANT STREET PlTTSBURGH PENNSYLVANIA 15219
412.350.6490 « 412.350.6499 (FAX)

February 26, 2007

Judith S. Black, M.D., M. H.A.
Fifth Avenue /P 2507
Pittsburgh, PA 15222

Dear Ms. Black:
This is to inform you that at the Regular Meeting of Council held on February 20, 2007, Council
approved your appointment to serve as a member to the Area Agency on Aging Advisory Council for a

term to expire on December 31, 2009.

Congratulations on your appointment and best of luck in this undertaking. We look forward to
receiving your recommendations and stand willing to assist you in any way you believe appropriate.

Sincerely,

ohn Mascio

Chief Clerk
Allegheny County Council
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